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the said first-nentioned Act of Parliament for or concerning the Sale,
Alienation, and Disposal of the said Clergy Reserves, and for
or concerning the Investment of the Proceeds of al Sales then made
or thereafter to be made of such Reserves, and for or concerning
the Appropriation and Application of such Proceeds and Invest
inents, the Interest and Dividends thereof, the Interest accruing on
Sales on Credit of such Reserves, the Rent of such Reserves for the
Time being unsold, and all other the Profits of or accruing fron
such Rcserves, and (notwithstanding the said first-mentioned Act of
Parliament) to inake such other Provisions for or concerning the
Sale, Alienation, or Disposal of the said Clergy Reserves and such
Investments as aforesaid, and for or concerning the Appropriation
and Application of such Clergy Reserves, Proceeds, Investiments,
Interest, Dividends, Rents, and Profits, as to the said Legislature
may seeni incet.

Il. Provided, That it shall not be lawful for the said Legislature,
any Act or Acts thereof as aforesaid, to annul, suspend, or reduce

any of the annual Stipends or Allowances which have been already
assigned and given to the Clergy of the Churches of England and
Scotland, or to any other Religious Bodies or Denominations of
Christians, in Canada, (and to which the Faitlh of the Crown is
pledged,) during the natural Lives or Incumbencies of the Parties
now receiving, the saine, or to appropriate or apply to any other
Purposes such Part of the said Proceeds, Investments, Interest,
Dividends, Rents, and Profits as may be required to provide for the
Payment of such Stipends and Allowances during such Lives and
Incumbencies.
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